LANE TECH BOYS’ SOCCER 2018-2019
PARENT EXPECTATIONS
Dear Parents,

We know that one of the most difficult roles to play is that of an athlete’s parent.  Parents are expected to contribute in many ways that can be a burden on both their time and finances.  We thank you in advance for all you do for your athletes, the team, the school, and our booster club.  

We ask that you understand it is our mission to not just stress soccer in our program.  We focus on character building skills that will be valuable in the future lives of our athletes.  We focus on developing courage, competitiveness, and commitment in our athletes.  Please be aware that we measure success in more than just numbers on the scoreboard or in record book.  

We ask that you support your athlete in meeting the expectations and goals of the team throughout the season and off-season.  Please remember that your number one priority is to parent, and our number one priority is to coach.  Please plan to help your athlete be at all events on time and prepared, to listen in times of woe, and to encourage them to model a positive attitude and appropriate behaviors at all times.
Playing time will be dictated by and dependent on who is exhibiting the best attitude and playing the best at that particular time.  Please help us reiterate the fact that this is a team effort and that all players both on and off the field during games are equally as important to the success of the team.  We respect everyone equally and, therefore, want the best for the team.
The coaching staff is very open to communication.  Time before and after games and during practice is dedicated to our players, and we ask that you respect that. We ask that you encourage your player to approach the coaches first and foremost with any issue. If you wish to then further discuss an issue, the best thing you can do is to email the coach to set up a time to constructively discuss the issue.  Playing time, starting positions, and other athlete statistics will be the only issues we will not discuss.

We are honored to be a part of your athlete’s life, and our goal is to make this a positive learning experience for everyone.  That means there will be times of struggle, but we are all very aware that some of the greatest lessons are learned through struggle.  The athletes will be asked to meet high expectations and will at times be uncomfortable with the high level of these expectations.  We ask that you encourage them to persevere, stay positive, and trust their team.  

Thank you,
Coach Ricks
Coach Reed

Coach Krupa
Coach Laroche

Coach VB

Please note: 
1. There will be a Lane fall sports parents’ meeting on Wednesday, September 5 at 5:30 in the Lane auditorium.
2. Not all players on the frosh/soph team will play in all games, as we have a very large team this year, but all players will have opportunities for playing time in various games.
BOOSTER CLUB
One of the biggest players for us is our Booster Club. This club is entirely run by enthusiastic parents (.
With the constant budget deficits and cuts all around CPS, our Booster Club becomes essential to running a successful program.

Our Booster Club helps us pay for summer and fall leagues, gear, team building experiences, and other miscellaneous items. The Booster Club organizes and runs fundraisers throughout the year and becomes our biggest cheering section!

Booster Club President: Kevin Finn
Here are the things on our wish-list for this season:

· Summer and Fall leagues

· Tournament fees 

· Coach stipends

· Equipment (esp. goals and balls)
If you have an idea for a specific fundraiser, would like to coordinate an event, or would like to contribute your time/skills in any way, please contact Kevin Finn (kfinn38@gmail.com).

